

CLASSIC newsletter – September

Dear friends. Just 60 patients to go!

Due to your continuous efforts we are in the final phase of the CLASSIC trial. Additional 1-2 randomizations from each ICU in this final sprint will be enough to finish the trial soon.

Top recruiters September 2021



Monthly top-recruiters were ICUs Bern (Switzerland), Randers (Denmark) and Rozzano (Italy). Well done!

Rewards:

This month rewards were sent to ICU Holbæk (Denmark) and ICU Viborg (Denmark). Team Holbæk and Team Viborg respectively randomised to leave 200 and 100 patients to go.



Clinical staff, Team Viborg





Clinical staff, Team Holbæk

Important information!

Data entry: Please help us keep data entry as timely as possible in this last phase of the trial.

1-year follow-up: If you are unable to contact a patient for 1-year follow-up, please get in contact with us as soon as possible, and we will assist with the follow-up.

Contact

You can reach us at classic@cric.nu or +45 3545 0606 (available 24/7).

Please archive this newsletter in your Site Master File.

A big thanks to all for your support,

Anders, Morten, Maj-Brit, Tine & Praleene



